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MEMORANDUM 
 
To: Utah Public Service Commission 
 
From: Utah Division of Public Utilities 
  Philip Powlick 
 Energy Section 
  Abdinasir Abdulle, Technical Consultant 
  Jamie Dalton, Utility Analyst II 

Brenda Salter, Utility Analyst II 
Artie Powell, Manager 

 
Date:  June 11, 2009 
 
Ref:   Docket No. 00-035-T01, Rocky Mountain Power’s Annual Report of the Blue 

Sky Program for the Period January 1, 2008 through December 31, 2008.
 

RECOMMENDATION  

The Division of Public Utilities (“Division”) requests that the Public Service Commission 

(“Commission”) extend the June 15, 2009 comment deadline for the review of Rocky Mountain 

Power’s Annual Report of the Blue Sky Program for the Period January 1, 2008 through 

December 31, 2008. The Division is currently completing an audit of the Blue Sky Program and 

anticipates that audit results should be available by the week of June 29, 2009. The Division 

argues that these results are relevant to the Division’s investigation of this docket and should be 

incorporated into its analysis. The Division therefore requests that the Commission extend the 

comment deadline to accommodate inclusion of the forthcoming Blue Sky Program audit results. 

 
CC:  Rea Petersen, DPU 

Jeff Larsen, RMP 
Dave Taylor, RMP 

 Michele Beck, CCS 


